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Thursday 2@ November 2023

Dear Parent and Carers,

Re: Elizabeth Class Epping Forest Trip — Thursday 30**November 2023 (afternoon)

We are planning to take the class to the Field Studies Centre at High Beach in Epping Forest for an exciting
opportunity connected to our HLQ geography topic. Staff at the field studies centre will lead a 2-hour session for
the children including map skills and a walk into the wonderful environment of the forest around the centre
using a map.

We will be leaving school after lunch, travelling by minibus to the centre at High Beech and returning to school
by 3:15pm. Your child needs to be dropped off and picked up at the usual times.

The trip will continue whatever the weather. Please ensure your child is suitably dressed in their school uniform
with a warm rainproof coat and shoes or boots suitable for walking in the forest. You may also want them to
have gloves, hat or scarf if it is a cold day.

The cost of this specialist session is £6.30. No additional spending money is required. Please pay your
contribution via Arbor by Friday 18t November.

Yours sincerely,

Selin Tozanoglu
Elizabeth Class Teacher
Year 4
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